

WEEKLY UPDATE

January 20, 2021

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,

This letter is to inform the community of our current status regarding COVID-19 in our facility. As of the date of this letter we have had three residents test positive for COVID 19. We have also had 6 employees test positive, all but one has made a full recovery. We will continue to keep you posted through weekly updates that will be posted to the facility websites. Due to Harris County positivity percentage exceeding 10%, and our current facility status we are testing employees twice a week and residents once a week. Also, we are putting on hold the essential care giver program at this time.

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at (346)9983500.

Sincerely,

Femi Alabi-Isama Administrator



WEEKLY UPDATE

January 28, 2021

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,

This letter is to inform the community of our current status regarding COVID-19 in our facility. As of the date of this letter we have had three residents test positive for COVID 19. We have also had 7 employees test positive, all but one has made a full recovery. We will continue to keep you posted through weekly updates that will be posted to the facility websites. Due to Harris County positivity percentage exceeding 10%, and our current facility status we are testing employees twice a week and residents once a week. Also, we are putting on hold the essential care giver program at this time, we will resume once we have gone 14 days without a positive test. Though a state funded program we have been attain six additional iPads for video conferencing. If at any time you would like us to conduct a video conference with your loved one, please let us know.

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at (346) 9983500.

Sincerely,

Femi Alabi-Isama Administrator